MFA/DoS/HRS/02/2018/2617					                         21 May 2018
The Ministry of Foreign Affairs is pleased to announce that seven applicants have been shortlisted for the post of Chief of Division, SAARC Division, Department of SAARC & Regional Organizations and Chief of Division, Asia and the Pacific Division, Department of Bilateral Affairs. 
Results of shortlisting are notified through email.
The shortlisted candidates are requested to attend the selection process at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Gyalyong Tshokhang on the following dates as indicated:

	Sl
	         Specifics 
	       Dates 
	   Reporting Time
	   Remarks

	1
	Written Examination 
	4th June 2018
	9:30 AM
	Starts from 10:00 AM sharp

	2
	Viva-voce
	5th June 2018
	9:30 AM
	Starts from 10: 00 AM sharp



Kindly produce the following documents in original during the interview: 
1. No Objection Certificate from the parent agency (if you have not submitted earlier) 
2. Academic Transcripts in original.
3. Certificates/transcripts of relevant training availed (if any) in original.  

The Ministry would like to thank all applicants who have applied for the post advertised.

For any queries, please contact Human Resource Section, MFA at 328172/328183 during office hours.






HRS, MFA

